
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1 November 2018 

 

Dear Music Parents/Guardians 

 

Provided below are details in regard to bus travel arrangements for Speech Night rehearsals on Tuesday 13 

November 2018.  

 

 

Girls will be required to bring their own instrument, music and must be in their Middy. Please make sure 

your daughter has a packed lunch to take with her as a lunch break will be provided. Refreshments will also 

be available from the back-stage cafeteria. 

 

The rehearsal will conclude at 2:00pm with students returning to 


